
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to the Public: 179th Street – Road Closure Notice 
 

 
Nutter Corporation will begin construction on a new sewer main at 179th Street and 29th Ave in 

Ridgefield. A full closure of 179th Street will be required to accomplish this work. 179th Street will be 

close to thru traffic from 29th Avenue to 50th Avenue starting on June 21st, 2024 and ending on October 

19th, 2024. Local Traffic and Emergency Vehicles will retain access. The detour route is as follows: 

Eastbound traffic will need to travel North from 29th Avenue to 199th Street and Westbound traffic will 

need to travel North on 50th Avenue to 199th Street.  

 

For any additional information regarding the closure or the project, please feel free to contact the Nutter 

Corporation Office at 360-573-2000.  

NUTTER CORPORATION 

7211 NE 43rd Avenue 
Vancouver WA 98661 
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